
Maintenance: Enhancing Your Golf
Experience at Palheiro!

The Palheiro Golf Team is
dedicated 200% to raising the
quality of the Palheiro Golf
course. We strive to ensure that
the course is in the best
condition for golf every day of the
year.

In relation to buggies, we have
modified our policy is to make
the course more “Buggy friendly”.
As a result buggies are now
allowed to enter several fairways,
thus improving the buggy users
experience.

We only ask that all our
customers follow the
instructions, respect the areas
that have been roped off and
whenever possible apply the 90º
rule.

During this month we started to
create a better definition of the
playing areas, so the rough´s
mowing height was raised and
the mowing height of the 
fairway´s lowered. 

With these 2 measures we want
to improve definition of the golf
course.

In accordance with the
maintenance plan laid out by our
Consultant Greenkeeper, Engº
Tiago Piano, we carried out
several treatments on the tees,
fairways and greens .

Work has started on cleaning
areas of the course, areas which
had been in need of attention.
These areas were not in play but
the ongoing work will add to the
beauty of our course.

Regarding the renovation of the
bunkers, during this month we
refurbished the bunkers on  holes
9, 12 and 16. We are committed to
finishing this renovation process
as soon as possible, but on the
other hand it needs to be done
properly first time around, which
sometimes takes a little longer
than originally foreseen. 

The process of changing the
holes signage has finally been
completed, we hope you like it!

During the month of May we will
continue to work hard on
improving the appearance of our
Golf course.
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April Tournaments

The month of April was full of excitement and
challenges at our golf course. The Club organised
three tournaments, including the long-awaited
Flag Tournament! In this particular event, the
winner being the player who managed to carry
their flag as far as possible.

Gill Riley emerged as the winner of the Flag
Tournament by skilfully positioning her flag just 10
centimetres from the 19th hole. Meanwhile,
Eduardo Gouveia finished his game 150 metres
from the green, also on hole 19.

It's also worth mentioning that in the three
tournaments organised during the month of April,
one player stood out, namely Oliver Kirchel, who
took home three prizes, improving his handicap
and showing high levels of golfing skill. In the
women's category, Maria Câmara shone by winning
two second places in the same tournaments.

Congratulations to all the players for their excellent
performances in April! We're excited to see what
May has in store for us. Sign up for the upcoming
events and keep the passion for golf alive!

Event News

Join us for our upcoming events.
Here are the details:

Palheiro Gardens Golf Classic
+ info here.

Bordal Golf Sunset
+ info here.

Loja do Vinho Monthly Medal
+ info here.

Golf Tip

4 Steps to improve your short game:

 Ball position in the centre of your
stance.

1.

 60% of your weight on the left foot
(for a left handed player it is on the
right foot)

2.

 Keep your head down through
impact.

3.

 Keep the Y (between arms, hands
and club) on the finish.

4.

Goal: good contact with the ball,
consistency and more control.

May 2024

25% - GOLFINO CLOTHES

35% - LAST ITEMS

15% - TRUEFEEL BALLS

20% - SPECIFIC GOLF TOWELLS 

20% - 30TH ANNIVERSARY CLOTHESPR
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https://golfclub.palheironatureestate.com/torneio/iv-palheiro-gardens-golf-classic/
https://golfclub.palheironatureestate.com/torneio/torneio-bordal-golf-sunset/
https://golfclub.palheironatureestate.com/torneio/loja-do-vinho-monthly-medal-maio-2024/

